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I strongly oppose this bill.  My son has been in prison, I see both sides here.  We are 

talking about serious crimes however in this bill.  As we see nationally we need more 

enforcement and we need real penalties.  I cant imagine being a family member of a 

victim and the state saying well he has good and nice so lets let him/her out.  I would 

be devastated.  Consequences are needed and need to be what we say they are. 

If someone wants to change this, put it to a vote. 


